Dear, Health and Human Services

| am writing in strong support of bill H-5351, which will protect my right and the rights of others to
choose safe, clean, and licensed aesthetic providers and ensure that skilled professionals can
continue practicing in Rhode Island.

As a licensed tattoo artist and certified permanent makeup professional working at SkinSociety
in Cranston, | have seen firsthand how these services positively impact clients. If this bill does

not pass, it could drastically affect not only my career but also the ability of Rhode Islanders to
access high-quality aesthetic treatments from licensed and safe providers.

I stand in support of Lexi Revis and Kristina Tasca and the right for individuals to receive care
from safe, clean, and licensed aesthetic providers of their choice. Restricting these services will
not increase safety—it will only force people to seek treatments elsewhere, harming both clients
and professionals in our state.

Please consider supporting bill H-5351 to protect Rhode Island’s aesthetic industry and those
who rely on it.

Sincerely,

Lauren Tessitore

32 woodhill drive, Cranston Rl
[401] 215-4810



